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Please stop this from going to a full House vote. Oregonians are growing weary of 

new tax schemes and distrustful of our state leadership. Please refrain from adding 

more tax burdens on us before we see some better stewardship from our government 

that yields tangible improved quality of life for Oregonians. We don’t need another 

Measure 110 style debacle.  


